
Wilfredo Gonzalez 
100 Trinity Place 
New York, NY 10006 

 

Claudette C. Faison 
New York Youth At Risk 
25 West 36th St. 
New York, NY 10018 

 

March 25, 2014 

 

 

Dear Mrs. Faison, 

 

 Unfortunately I cannot be the event coordinator for this next year’s Bowl-A-Thon. I 

know the importance this fundraiser is not only to the organization, but also the youth this 

great program benefits. The lack of free time in my current schedule makes it is impossible to 

give my upmost and full dedication this Fundraiser deserve and needs to make it successful like 

it has been for the last 24 years.  

I currently have a lot on my plate and the last thing I want is to produce a subpart 

fundraising event. Which not only would hurt the organization, but the youth that participates 

in your program.  

If you need any volunteers for the actual day of the event like being an usher or server. 

I’ll be more then have to volunteer. I once again apologize and hope that 2015 Bowl-A-Thon is 

more successful than ever.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wilfredo Gonzalez 


